
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           13
th
 January 2020 

A word from Mrs Farren… 
  

Question of the week: What 3 things will you do this week to make other people happy? 
 

Welcome back! We hope you had a wonderful break with your amazing children. 
 

Attendance 
There is a new attendance section on our school website. This section includes guidance on the law regarding 
penalty notices and prosecution for non- attendance at school. Please ensure that your child attends school 

every day this term unless they are ill. 
 

Well Being 
I would like to thank Mrs Frost and the team for their excellent work on pupil well-being and mental health; 

they have been recognised by county as mental health champions. There is a new mental health and 
wellbeing section on our school website which explains a bit about what the school can offer as well as 

providing useful links. 
 
 

Have a wonderful weekend 
Mrs Farren and Team Norton 

 

Contact Details 

Please remember to update us with any 
changes, such as, telephone numbers, 

addresses etc. 

 

Attendance 

The whole school attendance for the 
autumn term was 94.99%. 

Our school target is 96% 

 

 

F.O.N.S News 
 

 

Together we have raised over £1300 

from events run last term. 

 

This money will go towards enriching our 

children’s experiences at Norton School. 

 

On behalf of all teachers, children and 

FoNS… 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Christian Value: 

 
 On the website/dojo: 
 
Teacher led after school 
clubs 

In book bags: 

Before and After School Club 

Remember to complete your B&A booking 
forms for term 3 and 4 if needed. 

Note: if you book a space and then it is not 
used you will not be charged for it 

Please settle any overdue payments. 


